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Thursday 15th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you for your patience in waiting for this information regarding the parade. 

I have been waiting for final information and contact with the float company, so that I could 

communicate once with your rather than providing you with small bits of information. 

Secondly, thank you to the volunteers who have come to make our banner, decorated shamrocks and 

supported with wider organisation for the parade. All decorations will be added to the float on 

Saturday morning. 

Parade Information: 

After speaking with the float company, approximately 40 children will be able to fit on the float. This 

will be 20 for our school and 20 children for our partner school.  

For those attending the float, we will be gathering on Great George Street at 10:15am. Children will 

be provided with a Hi-Vis jacket to wear on the parade. The parade does begin at 11:00am. 

For some families it may be that on this occasion if the float is at capacity that we will make up the 

walking parade. 

Children and families who are wanting to / will make up the walking parade with our school banner, 

we are to congregate on Cookridge Street at 10:15am. We have been allocated walking position 25. 

Thank you all for your enthusiasm in relation to this event.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Gibbons                                         

Headteacher  
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